## WORLD BOOK DAY & COMIC RELIEF



Dear Parents & Carers,

We are excited to be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.

This year we invite all children to come dressed up as a favourite character from a book and welcome them to bring in their favourite book into school, to share in class.

Costumes do not have to be bought or elaborate and can be home made. If children are not happy or keen to dress-up, then they can wear non-uniform on the day. As always, World Book Day at Starbeck remains routed in a focus on reading for enjoyment.





On Friday 15<sup>th</sup> March we will celebrating Comic Relief by inviting children to come to school dressed in non-uniform and wearing red if possible. We kindly ask for small donations

for Comic Relief as well as donations of Easter Eggs for our FOSS Easter Fair Tombola.

We are looking forward to celebrating these events in school and as always, thank you for your continued support. We will send further information about our Easter celebrations later in the half term. Any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Willans

Assistant Headteacher - Quality of Education



